
 
 

SAFEGUARDING NEWSLETTER – OCTOBER 2022 
 
Welcome to the first Safeguarding newsletter of this academic year.  We hope that you will find it useful 
and informative. 
 
Safeguarding Leads. 
 
Safeguarding is an integral part of school life and it is the responsibility of all involved in the lives of children 
to ensure that they are safe. 
We have three Safeguarding Leads in school at this time – you can contact any one of them to discuss any 
safeguarding concerns or questions that you may have. 
 

Name Role Safeguarding Role 

Mr. B. McGregor Head Teacher Designated Safeguarding 
Lead 

Mrs J. Davies  Deputy Head Teacher Deputy Designated 
Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs S Rushworth  SENCo Deputy Designated 
Safeguarding Lead 

 
Since our return to school, all staff have received updated safeguarding training. We have also had a 
number of additional staff attend first aid training.  
 
Halloween 
 
As the children get excited about Trick or Treating, here is some useful advice from Crimestoppers on 
keeping safe at Halloween. 
 
1. Even Dracula needs supervision 
On these dark nights, your little Dracula or ‘Draculisa’ is going to need an adult out with them for trick or 
treating. 

2.Vampires are safer under street-lighting If your fanged fiends are old enough to go out alone 
Make sure they know to stick to well-lit areas, wear reflective clothing and carry a torch.  
 
3.Not everyone wants a visit from a pumpkin, no matter how cute 
Respect people’s choices if they do or do not open their doors.  
 
4.Tricks should be fun, not dangerous 
Make sure any tricks don’t damage people’s property. 
 
5.Zombie dodging 
If you're not taking part, why not display a ‘no trick or treaters’ poster if you don’t want knocks on the 
door.  
 



 
Bonfire Night 
 
Bonfire night will soon be upon us.  
 
The link below contains some child friendly information on how to enjoy, but stay safe on bonfire night. 
 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/50288114 
 
This handy poster shows the key points of the Firework Code. 
 

 
 
 

What Parents Need to Know about FIFA 23 
 

You don’t have to be football crazy or an avid gamer to have heard of the FIFA franchise. What you 
might not know is that this latest edition will be the last release to bear that name, thanks to a parting of 

the ways between football’s governing body FIFA and developers EA Sports. 
  

There’s no disputing that the game’s been an immense success – but what’s less impressive is its tendency 
to look defensively shaky against some online threats. Young players aiming to recreate their football 

heroes’ exploits can be at risk from abusive opponents, expensive in-game purchases and the “just one 
more game” mentality. This half term’s  guide  from National Online Safety looks at some of the issues 

surrounding FIFA 23. 
 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/50288114


 

 


